Welcome to 3rd Grade!
Meet Your Teachers:

We are so excited to be teaching your child this year. Your classroom teachers will be Mrs. Revelett and Mrs. Walters.  This is our 9th year in the classroom. We are both graduates of Murray State University and have completed Graduate degrees. We love to do hands-on activities, and believe that children learn from each other. 
The Ticket to Your Future Starts Here:

This year we have chosen a Hollywood theme. Mrs. Revelett will be teaching Math and Science, and Mrs. Walters will be teaching Reading and Social Studies.

“STAR Folder”:

Each student in the 3rd grade will be given a black folder. This folder is called our “Star Folder.” This folder will come home daily. Student work will be sent home on Friday with all work from that week. Newsletters will also come home on Friday’s. In the newsletter you will find spelling words, events happening in the classroom, and homework for the week.

Communication:

We will be using agenda books again this year. This is our best communication tool with parents. Please write any notes you have for us in this agenda. We will check agendas every morning. We will also be using this to communicate with you, so please check and sign DAILY!

You can also communicate with us through e-mail: 

Brittney.Revelett@mclean.kyschools.us   or Tiffany.Walters@mclean.kyschools.us
Extras:

*School starts at 7:45 which means students should be in homerooms at this time. If they want to eat breakfast they MUST be in the lunchroom by 7:30

*School ends at 2:47

*Lunch is $2.00 and Breakfast is $1.00. Please send lunch money in bag or envelope with your child’s name written on it. We will turn into lunchroom. 

*We EXPECT folders, agenda books, and homework (if any) returned daily

*Any money or papers being returned to us needs to be put in the STAR folder. It is much easier to find.
